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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 65 
Sunday, 8 August 2021 

 
Dear Members, 
 
We regret to inform you that of the 29 staff and outsourced contract service providers 
tested for COVID-19 yesterday, 7 outsourced security guards tested positive for 
infection with COVID-19. These are members of the essential staff working at the Club 
during Movement Control Order (MCO).  
 

In summary, from tests conducted on 24 July, 31 July and 7 August, results indicate 
that 15 of the 17 security guards provided by the outsourced service providers have 
been infected with the virus. 
 
Our Facilities & Security Manager together with our contracted security company, 
Falcon Eye Security Services Sdn Bhd have addressed the staffing shortage. Fully 
vaccinated and screened outsourced security guards now work in combination with 
our permanent security staff to keep the club safe. 

 
Current SOPs regarding Security personnel are being tightened to ensure the safety 
of the members.  
 
Please stay healthy and safe. 
 
#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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